
Mr. John Sample 
123 Sample Way 
Sample Town, ON 
A1A 1A1 

May 2019 

Dear Mr. Sample, 

We recently received your gift to Charity 123 Canada, and we can’t thank you 
enough for your generous support. 

By sending in your gift, you have shown that not only do you care about children 
around the world that require help, but also that you want to do something about it. 

Your support couldn’t be more important. 

We hope you enjoy the personalized flower address labels – and we also hope that 
each time you use them, you are reminded of Charity 123 Canada’s hard work around the 
world.  

Together, we can help children blossom into their full potential – and it’s all 
thanks to the support of donors like you. 

Charity 123 Canada has been hard at work since 1921, helping children overcome 
problems such as child labour and exploitation, inadequate education, and the many 
issues that arise during times of disaster. 

Your support means we can continue to be there when we’re needed. 

Thanks again for your gift.  

Sincerely, 

Jim Smith 
President and CEO


